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My thoughts on home learning in lockdown 2021 
I was sad when my mam told me we were not going back to school in 
January and wondered if we would have to do our school work like we 
did in the summer. But this time has been much easier than things in the 
summer. Our work is all in one place in google classroom so it is easy to 
find. Our teachers have been really supportive and we meet 3 times 
each day, which has helped me to focus on what needs to be done and 
by when. It has been so helpful to be able to see my teachers and ask 
questions about the work and get some great praise for the work I have 
done.  
I have really enjoyed our literacy topics so far, particularly the topic 
about the planets and the inhabitants there, I have been able to use my 
own imagination and be creative while learning. I am really enjoying 
reading the Firebird, it’s the kind of story that I like. 

I like the way I can have a chance to speak to my friends in the google 
meetings sometimes, it helps me not to miss them so much. 
I am looking forward to going back into the classroom but this time 
things have been much better and I have found it a lot easier to do my 
work. 
Thank you, Mrs Houghton and Miss Staward, for being fantastic 
lockdown teachers and making learning as good as it can be at home. 

 

 


